
 

WELCOME TO WOODROW WILSON HIGH SCHOOL 

“Every Moment is a fresh Beginning.” 

T.S. Eliot 

 

Dear Woodrow Wilson Families, 

 

My name is Nyshea Edwards, and I am Woodrow Wilson High School’s Parent and Family 

Liaison. I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. I hold a Bachelor of Science 

Degree and Master of Science in Business Administration. I have 14 years’ experience in the 

field of education, which includes coaching, substitute teaching, and security. My 14 years of 

service has been with Portsmouth Public Schools.  

I understand the challenges parents are facing can be significant. However, I am confident in my 

educational background and involvement with diverse families, and I can make a positive 

impact. Additionally, I can assist in creating positive interaction with the faculty, teachers, and 

students. I look forward to collaborating with you as a team to help your child be successful. 

Furthermore, there will be gatherings for families, and we hope you will be able to attend. I 

appreciate any feedback or suggestions regarding my services. 

My Duty is to: 

   Provide our families with the necessary skills and tools to ensure their students achieve 

the highest potential in school and life. 

 My Goals are to: 

 Empower parents with the knowledge, skills, and resources to support their student’s 

education. 

 Strengthen the relationship between families and school faculty. 

 Prepare the students to excel academically and socially. 

 Involve parents in helping students succeed by: 

o Assisting in the classrooms 

o Communicating with the school counselors 

o Creating and implementing parent workshops and programs 

o Building strong relationships with teacher. 

 Thank you in advance for your support.  

 

Ms. Nyshea Edwards 

(757)465-2907 Ext.52146 

Fax: (757)405-1335 

Email: Nyshea.edwards@portsk12.com 

Office Hours: 7:00 am-3:00 pm 
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